














• 100% Municipal Infrastructure Grant (MIG) spending;

• the decrease in grant spending and highlighting the stability and strength to be self-sufficient;

• resolution of shortcomings highlighted by the Auditor General; and

• good water security having in mind the current budget

I would like to thank the members of the MPAC/Oversight Committee and all officials who participated 

in the 2016/17 Oversight Process. The process was successful and enabled the Committee to identify 

areas that requires improvement and maintenance of a clean audit 

The MPAC/Oversight committee is extremely thankful to observe the existence of cooperation within 

the ranks of the administration of Stellenbosch Municipality. 

I am of the opinion and in consultation every member of the MPAC/Oversight committee that the 

2016/17 Annual Report accurately reflects the performance of the Stellenbosch Municipality for the 

year under review and recommend that the Council approve the 2016/17 Annual Report without 

reservations. 

Cllr. WF. ietersen 

Chairperson: MPAC/ Oversight Committee Date: 8 March 2018 
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